
Volume 31 - Issue 1 December 2013

Recognizing Leaders: 
Order of St. Jean de Brebeuf

Brebeuf’s 50th Anniversary

Brebeuf ‘s 50th Anniversary is a perfect time to recognize 
someone within the Brebeuf Community who you believe has 
demonstrated the characteristics our school has always stood 
for. Below is an interview with Steve White ’81, Chair of the 
Selection Committee, OSJB.

AB:  What exactly is the Order of Saint Jean de Brebeuf ?

SW:  The Order of Saint Jean de Brebeuf is the highest honour 
the Brebeuf Community can bestow on one of its constituents.

AB:  Who is eligible for this recognition ?

SW:  Any member of the Brebeuf Community is eligible 
including staff (current & former), alumni, students, parents, 
“friends” of the school, etc.  The nomination process is open 
to both individuals and to groups, such as CSAC or the former 
Ladies Guild.

AB:  What was the origin of the Order ?

SW:  The idea for the Order goes back several years.  The 
Executive Committee of the Alumni Association recognized 
that among the various constituencies of the Brebeuf 
Community – the Staff, Alumni, students, religious leaders, 
etc. – we had a group of truly remarkable people doing 
some very noteworthy activities.   As students we were taught 
the values of the “Brebeuf experience”, hard work and 
dedication, success and of being “Men for Others”.   Many 
among our colleagues had not only achieved success but 
also continued to live their lives with a strong value system 
and clearly demonstrated their ability on giving back to 
their communities and truly being those Men and Women 
For Others that we were encouraged to be.  These are the 
people we seek to recognize with The Order of Saint Jean de 
Brebeuf. 

AB:  What is the process for recognizing someone ?

SW:  In keeping with the idea of “Community”, The Order 
seeks to be as inclusive as possible – Individuals or groups are 
nominated by their peers.  A selection committee comprised 
of representatives from all facets of the Brebeuf Community 
– Alumni, staff (both current and retired), current students, 
parents, etc. - evaluates the many nominations received and 
compares the nomination to the selection criteria.   

(To Be Continued On Page 11)

Steve White ‘81
Chairman, Selection Committee 
Order of St. Jean De Brebeuf

The culmination of Brebeuf’s 50th Anniversary Year will be 
celebrated on the weekend of May 2, 3rd & 4th, 2014 with 
the following events taking place:

Friday, May 2nd: Alumni Pub Night & Open House at Brebeuf 
starting at 7 pm featuring a cash bar, light snacks, 50th 
anniversary presentations & memorabilia. All alumni, current 
& former staff and friends of Brebeuf are welcome to attend.

Saturday, May 3rd: 50th Anniversary Gala Dinner at Le Parc 
celebrating Brebeuf’s first half-century . The 2014 Order of St. 
Jean de Brebeuf recipients will be honoured at this dinner. We 
are pleased to announce that Bill Hutchison ’75, CTV News 
anchor, will serve as Master of Ceremonies.  
See page 12 for ticket information. Details are also available 
at www.brebeufalumni.org

Sunday, May 4th: Brebeuf Community Mass at 11 am 
at Brebeuf followed by a BBQ lunch, open house  and 
anniversary activities.

All alumni are welcome to participate in all of these events. 
We would also welcome participation by alumni in the 
following areas:

1. Year Reps: we are currently recruiting alumni to serve as 
“year reps” for their graduation class. This role simply involves 
sending out information to your classmates about the 50th 
Anniversary activities – no meetings required! 

2. Sponsorship: we would welcome any financial support that 
the Alumni can offer for this special celebration. Sponsorship 
levels range from $5,000 (Platinum) to $500 (Bronze) and 
each level includes a variety of benefits. Special thanks to the 
sponsors confirmed to date:
•Peter Gillespie ’85 Freedom 55 Financial (Gold) 
•Michael DesLauriers ’84 MDS Chartered Accountants (Bronze)
•Blair McArthur ’80 Miller Waste Systems (Bronze)
Please see page 10 for further details.

3. Memorabilia: Brebeuf is putting together a visual display 
of its first 50 years. We would welcome any contribution or 
loan of photographs, memorabilia, school  apparel or other 
Brebeuf items that you might have stored away. 

If you require further information on any of the above items 
please contact Frank MacGrath ’82 fmacgrath@gtigolf.com 
or Michael Da Costa ’92 michael.dacosta@rogers.com.

I look forward to seeing all of you on the weekend of May 
2nd, 3rd & 4th.

Frank MacGrath ‘82
Chairman, Brebeuf Alumni Association
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2012-2013 Brebeuf Academic Year Highlights
•	 Almost 50% of the graduates in 2013 were Ontario 

scholars
•	 40 members of the class of 2013 were inducted into the 

Blessed Edmund Rice Society for being named to the 
Honour Roll each of their four years at Brebeuf

•	 60% of the Class of 2013 accepted a university 
admissions offer and 25% accepted a college offer

•	 	 Brebeuf introduced a Special High Skills Major in 
Information and Communication Technology

•	 Brebeuf students and staff participated in the annual Camp 
Olympia Leadership weekend for student leaders from 
across the TCDSB

•	 Many Brebeuf students wrote advanced Placement 
examinations, earning university credits in English and 
Calculus

•	 The  Brebeuf community continued to support a variety 
of causes including :

•	 Several Brebeuf students and staff undertook a service 
and leadership trip to Ghana to work in a Presentation 
Brothers’ school in Africa in March, 2013

•	 Raising more than $22,000 to support the missions of 
the Presentation Brothers in Africa, 

Brebeuf in the Community “Men for Others”
•	 Collecting canned food for the Good Shepherd Refuge
•	 Raised $13,000 through the “Inside Ride” to help those 

fighting Juvenile Cancer
•	 Collected clothing for the St. Vincent de Paul Society
•	 Raised funds for Volunteer International Christian Service

The Alumni Association maintains a web site, email and business directory to help alumni stay in contact with the  
school and each other. Help us grow the email directory by sending your email address to brebeufalumni@yahoo.com

Add your business to the Alumni Business Directory at www.brebeufalumni.org/business.php. Visit www.brebeufalumni.org or 
the school site  www.brebeufcollege.ca. Brebeuf Alumni is on Facebook! Follow Brebeuf on Twitter @BrebeufCollege

Brebeuf Website



Called to be
Men and Women

for Others.

Thank you for your support.

1-855-962-4500
www.jesuits.ca

Photo courtesy: Catholic News Service
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Alumni
•	 Paul De Marco ’73
•	 Paul Horgan ’73 – passed away suddenly while travelling in 

Africa in November, 2013. Brother of Greg ’75, Mike ’76, Pat 
’78 and Phil ’80

•	 Martin Foy ’82 : passed away in December, 2012 after a 
lengthy battle with cancer. Brother of Paul ’84, Chris ’89 and 
Kevin ‘91

•	 Sammy Yatim ’14 

Relatives of Alumni & Staff
•	 Carmina Maria Barlow, mother of Tom ’84 and Jim ‘81 

(deceased) 
•	 Rita Berghofer, mother of Steve ’74 and Greg ‘80
•	 Bortolo Bortolin, father of Chris ’77 and Tony ’79
•	 Helen Carten, mother of Doug ’70 and Michael ’82
•	 Yvonne Chin You, mother of Brad Chin You ’97 (staff)
•	 Klem Cambeitz (former staff)
•	 Jean Horgan, mother of Paul ’73, Greg ’75, Mike ’76, Pat ’78 

and Phil ’80
•	 George Longo Sr., father of George Longo ‘86, and uncle of 

Mike Caruso ‘85, Rob Caruso ‘89 and Marc Caruso ‘92
•	 Niki Margou, mother of Bill Margou (staff)
•	 Joan Morley, mother of Neil ’80.
•	 William Neundorf, father of Michael ’73 and Dan ‘81
•	 Violet Sego, mother of Nada Sego (staff)
•	 Kathleen Solarski, mother of Paul Solarski (staff)
•	 Larry VIndischman (former staff)

In Memoriam
Please pray for the following members of the 

Brebeuf Family who passed away in 2013.
Peter Gillespie ’85 sent in the following update on some of 
his classmates :

Vince Giorno ’85  is the Investigation Manager at FIC - 
Forensic Investigations Canada

Stephen Sanchez ’85 is owner of Stephen Sanchez S.P., 
specializing in luxury goods and jewellery

Ted Maulucci ’85 is co-founder, One Million Acts of 
Innovation

Paul Chin ’85 is Vice President, Real Estate Lending, Loan 
Syndications and Capital Markets at Otera capital

Phil Thalmann ’85 is Project Manager at Alterna Energy Inc. 
in Prince George BC

Nandi Kormendi ’85 is Assistant Head Coach and WAVE 
Program Director at the Mississauga Aquatic Club

Alexander (Sandy) Sgroi ‘85 is Partner, Just Simple Websites

Vito Montesano ’85 is President, Marydel Homes.  He is also 
the 2011 Pro Mod Champion in PMRA, Pro Modified Racing 
Association

Kevin McCullagh ’85 is Owner, Wilcox Sign Company

Jay Gibson ’85  is CIO, Millson Technologies in the Greater 
Seattle Area.

Alumni Grad Year Profile: 1985
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Order of St. Jean de Brebeuf 
Awards Dinner

1. Former staff members Tom Sullivan, Neil Gazeley (OSJB ‘12) and Peter Lee help Margaret Lato celebrate Bob Lato’s induction. 
2. Steve White ’81, Chair of the OSJB Selection Committee with inductees Tom Barlow ’84 and Greg Rogers ’72. 3. Kieran Mulroy ’77 presents 
the Order of St. Jean de Brebeuf statue to Fr. Don Beaudois, S.J. 4. Part of the Rogers clan were present to congratulate inductees 
Greg Rogers ’72 and Fr. Beaudois, S.J. 5. The 2013 recipients: Greg Rogers ’72, Cathy Pieroni & Fr. Beaudois, S.J. 6. John & Cathy Pieroni with 
Rosemary Lavery, Brebeuf staff member & OSJB Dinner Coordinator.
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2013 OSJB Inductees:
Tom Barlow ‘84

Fr. Donald Beaudois, S.J. 
Bob Lato ’68  

Cathy Pieroni
Greg Rogers ‘72

7. Legendary Brebeuf staff member Jim Barry and John Murphy ’81, head of guidance, present Greg Rogers ’72 with his award. 
8. Guest speaker Marc Kielburger ’95 (OSJB recipient 2012) spoke to the audience regarding the impact Brebeuf had on his life and career.  
9. Former Principal Joe Brisbois joins alumni Marc Vittorio ’01 and Mike Flint ’89 to present the portrait of St. Ignatius Loyola to Anthony Azzopardi, 
Principal of Brebeuf College School. 10. Phil Horgan ’80 and Larry Lancefield ’75 share a laugh at the OSJB Dinner. 11. Larry Lancefield ’75 
explains to Fr. Beaudois, S.J. why he did not become a chemist.

7
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Alumni News:
Andrew Abisaleh ‘03 is a Product Specialist, Marketing at 
TELUS.

Selwyn Au-Yeung ‘86 is a Managing Director for Relationship 
Management at HSBC in Hong Kong.

Mike Berry ’82 is a geography teacher at St. David CSS in 
Waterloo.

Garen Boduryan  ‘99 is a Financial Analyst at PowerStream 
in Toronto.

Matthew Cassar ‘07 is a Hedge Fund Manager at SGGG 
Fund Services Inc.

Patrick Clancy ‘05 is a Relationship Marketing Specialist at 
BMW Group Canada, Toronto.

Chris Chong ‘07 is a Customer Service Representative at TD 
Bank.

Jean-Paul Desmarais ‘86  is a Marketing Manager It 
Solutions at Samsung in Toronto.

Paul Foster ‘87 is Regional Sales Manager at Great-West Life.

Vincent Gasparro ‘97 is seeking the Liberal nomination for 
the riding of Willowdale (Brebeuf’s riding). 

Brian Gillett ‘04 is Resource Management Specialist at PwC.

Anthony J. Iacolucci ‘89 is an Experienced Respiratory 
Therapist / Paramedic / Educator.

Dennis Lam ‘91 is a Paediatric Dentist in New York City.

Tony Long ‘87  is CFO at IBI Group in Toronto.

Justin Lo ‘07 is a J.D. Candidate at the University of Windsor.

Vincent McDermott ‘06 is a Business/Oil Sands Reporter at 
Fort McMurray Today/Sun Media.

Anthony Milazzo ‘85 is a Partner at Borden Ladner Gervais 
LLP, Toronto.

Where Are They Now?
We invite all alumni to send in news and notes on classmates and themselves.  

Please email those details to brebeufalumni@yahoo.com

John Moore ‘81 is a Nuclear Engineer for International Atomic 
Energy Agency in Austria.

Adriano Morasutti ‘88 is a Project Co-ordinator at York University.

Jon Page ‘93 is a Partnership Manager, Niche Networks, for 
Workopolis.

Denham Patterson ‘86 is a Partner with Bennett Gold LLP.

Chuck Pusateri ‘70 has lived in Victoria, BC with his family for the 
last 37 years. Retired early as an Insurance Advisor and Financial 
Planner. Is now enjoying travelling the globe and volunteering 
with several organizations. Current goal is getting 30 pounds 
lighter back to his basketball playing weight.

Sal Pusateri ‘79 lives in Burlington with his wife and has 2 grown 
children. Has had a lengthy career with Canadian Tire as a 
Product Manager in Corporate and many GM positions in retail 
throughout the GTA. Ontario. Enjoys home renovations, running 
10k’s and golfing. Back involved with the Alumni Association on 
the 50th Anniversary Committee.

Mark Ross ’82 is the Managing Director, Canada for Ferguson 
Partners, an executive search firm.

Henry Sanchez ’82 is the Director of Debt Products at BMO 
Capital Markets in Toronto. 

Imamu Tomlonson ‘92 is an Emergency Room Physician in 
Fresno, California

Adriano Tommasino ‘97 is a Chartered Accountant and  Senior 
Manager at KPMG LLP in Toronto.

Clarence Tong ‘95 is a Financial and Administrative Coordinator 
at Ministry of Finance in Toronto.

Dylan Vijayakumar  is an IT Infrastructure Specialist for the City 
of Toronto.

Michael Walsh ‘73 is a Deacon at St. Patrick’s Catholic Church 
in Markham. Mike is the third alumnus (that we know of) who is 
an ordained deacon, joining Mike Gennaro ’68 and Bill Letterio 
’81.

Brad Wheeler ‘86 is a Technology Transfer Manager at UBC in 
Vancouver.

Simon Yu ‘07 is a Marketing Executive at Colliers in Hong Kong.

Honoured to still be a link among
Rick Reddick, MD & Peter Dungan PhD

E.J. Barry & Tom Stuart & Pat Cillis
Fergie Oliver, SJ & 9 Kahnerts

STEPHEN M. KAHNERT ‘68
author “generosity-GENROZT”
www.generosity-coach.com

Alumni Spotlight: John Corso ’88
John Corso ’88 sends the following update from Washington, D.C. as 
he marks 25 years after graduation from Brebeuf: 

“I am living in Arlington, Virginia with my wife Marian (an attorney) and 
have 2 boys John (8) and Michael (6). I became a U.S. citizen in 2008, 
which will come as no surprise to anyone who remembers me.  I am 
President of Coastal Sunbelt Produce, which is a Washington.D.C., 
based supplier of produce and dairy in the mid Atlantic region, with 
over 1000 employees.  I am an active member of the Baltimore/
Washington chapter of the Young President’s Association. I am looking 
forward to the 50th Anniversary celebrations in May, 2014.”

John also sent in this update of Steve Sabol ’88: 

“Steve is the Beverage Operations Manager at the Turning Point 
Casino near Syracuse, New York, after working in the hospitality and 
club industry  in both Toronto and Arizona.”
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Brebeuf Athletics Celebrates 50 Years of Tradition
The Brebeuf Athletic Banquet: Honouring the 2012-13 athletic season and the past 50 years
By Marc Vittorio ‘01

Telephone: (905) 841-3842
Facsimile: (905) 841-2392

258 Earl Stewart Drive
Aurora, Ontario

L4G 6V8

Dr. Paul J. Steiner, D.D.S.
Class of '77

Family Dentist

On Monday, June 10, 2013, one of the first events to kick 
off the 50th anniversary celebration, the Brebeuf Athletic 
banquet was held at Le Parc in Markham. Over 120 athletes 
and staff gathered to represent all sports clubs at the school. 
Also in attendance were several members of the alumni 
encompassing the last 5 decades of athletics at Brebeuf.  
The 2012-2013 athletic season was a big one for Brebeuf 
Athletics, as several TDCAA championship banners were 
raised for Rugby, Curling, and Track. In addition, a record 
held at Brebeuf for the last 30 years by Jamie Stafford ’82 
in the 800m of I minute 59 seconds was broken this year by 
Elijah Silva ’14 by 3 seconds at 1 minute 56 seconds. 

Of the alumni and former coaches in attendance, several were recognized for their accomplishments as athletes of the year. 
These individuals: Neil Kearney ’67,  Kevin Lancey ’72, Jamie Stafford ’82, Peter Gillespie ’85, Mike Rowe ’86, Barry O’Shea ’91, 
Nick Galatianos ’00, Bryce Bettencourt ’04, Sean Sutton ’10, and Mark Rasing ’12 were presented with plaques to commemorate 
their accomplishments  and are currently on display at the school. The representation of these individuals not only serves as a link 
to the past for current students, but also a reflection for alumni to see their peers honoured at Brebeuf. 

Given the success of this banquet, it may be an indication that future events and award ceremonies can also take place 
outside of the school. An opportunity for more alumni to attend on a yearly basis, is always welcome as we continue to honour 
and link those who have given so much to the athletic community and the school over the last 50 years and the future. A  
special thanks to the members  of the Athletic Banquet Committee  for a very successful and memorable evening.

Alumnus Rowbiker Turns Heads
Valter Viola ’82 completed the Enbridge Ride to Conquer Cancer in June but did so in a 
very unique style as the accompanying photo demonstrates.  As reported in The Toronto 
Star, Valter rode the 200 km course on a “rowbike. Think of a rowing machine mounted on 
two wheels. Average speed: about 15 km per hour”.

According to Viola : “The whole goal is to raise money. I figured if I worked a little harder 
and had to train a little harder and differently, then people would open their wallets a bit 
more. And they did”.

Valter raised more than $9,000 from more than 60 donors, all in memory of his father 
Licinio who had suffered from cancer. He has just started training for the 2014 Enbridge 
Ride to Conquer cancer.

To support Valter’s efforts and to learn more about Valter’s plans for 2014 and his unique 
“Nutella Challenge” please visit: 

http://www.conquercancer.ca/site/TR/Events/Toronto2014/1781682388?px=3170298&pg=
personal&fr_id=1513

(Thanks to The Toronto Star and to Rick Sznajder ’82 for their assistance with this article)
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SALES AND SERVICE SINCE 1982
www.dotmarfitness.com

3035 Wharton Way
Mississauga, ON L4X 2B4
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Alumni Golf Classic
More than 50 alumni and friends of Brebeuf gathered at Sleepy Hollow Golf Club on July 11th for the annual Alumni Golf Classic. 
The foursome of “young alumni” including Daniel Marozzo Jr., Daniel Di Liddo, Nicholas Di Liddo & Andrew Mills took home first 
place team scramble honours with a score off 65, just edging out the perennial contenders the Horgan brothers (aided by Peter 
Guennel ’80 making his first appearance at the tournament).  In the individual competition Peter Gillespie ’85 took low gross 
honours with an ’85 while Chris McLennan ’85 and Thomas Phelan ’69 were declared co-winners of the putting contest.

Please mark Thursday, July 10, 2014 in your calendars for the next edition of the Brebeuf Alumni Golf Classic at Sleepy Hollow Golf 
Club in Stouffville.  Contact Frank MacGrath ’82 at fmacgrath@gtigolf.com for further details.

Alumni Advertisers
Many thanks to the Alumni who have purchased ads in this 
newsletter in support of the Alumni Association, including several 
alumni who have bought ads in many successive newsletters. We 
encourage you to support their businesses. Thanks to these alumni 
and to the Jesuit Vocations Office:

Dario Battista ‘87
Jamie Crane ‘86
Michael DesLauriers ‘84
Stephen Kahnert ‘68
Blair McArthur ‘80
Craig Metzing ‘87

Edward Sabat ‘93
Paul Sabat ‘96
Allan Sabat ‘98 
Paul Steiner ‘77
Marc Vittorio ‘01
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Celebrating Brebeuf’s 
First 50 Years 

A Look Back at Brebeuf’s Early Years
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The first page of the first issue of The B in 1963. 
It was produced by the homeroom class of Mr. James Barry.

(Continued From Page 1.)

Individuals or groups can be nominated by any member of the 
Brebeuf Community.  There is a formal nomination form which 
outlines the criteria we are looking for.  That form is available at the 
Alumni Association’s website (www.brebeufalumni.org) or they can 
contact me at swhite.62@live.com.  

AB:  What attributes are the Selection Committee looking for when 
making its determination ?

SW: Essentially we are looking for a demonstration of the individual’s 
contribution to their community, however that community may be 
defined.   We are looking individuals who demonstrate the values 
and attributes that Brebeuf College has always stood, namely:

	 • Faith 
	 • Discipline 
	 • Integrity 
	 • Hard work

AB:  Does the Order recognize only those individuals or groups that 
excel in their given fields ?

SW:  The people we recognize are true leaders in their 
communities, are individuals that demonstrate the Brebeuf values 
not at a single point in time but through the body of their work.

AB:  Does the Order of Brebeuf only recognize religious or 
scholastic excellence ?

SW:  No.  We have recognized a broad cross section of 
the Brebeuf community in the 2 short years the Order 
has been in place.  Some key individuals have been 
recognized such as Neil Gazeley, Brebeuf’s first Vice-
Principal and one of the cornerstones of the school’s 
value system, and Brother Henry Spencer, a Presentation 
Brothers who not only served as a role model as a 
teacher but who continues to give tirelessly of his time 
and guidance despite having retired more than 15 years 
ago.  We also have recognized people like Paul Clancy 
’79 whose commitment and support to local community 
beyond Brebeuf is extraordinary, Marc Kielberger ’94 who 
together with his brother Craig founded the charitable 
organizations “Free The Children” and “Me To We”, 
and Tom Barlow ’84, a highly successful musician who 
continues to use his stage to help educate students and 
to drive social change.

The Order of Brebeuf by its very nature is intended to 
allow the Brebeuf Community to recognize its own for 
their unique and varied contributions that better our world. 

AB:  What can Brebeuf Alumni members do to participate 
in the Order of St. Jean de Brebeuf process ?

SW:  Nominate someone.  It’s that simple.   In May 2014, 
we celebrate 50 years of success at Brebeuf.  It would be 
terrific to be able to recognize more of our key leaders 
recognized at the Gala dinner on May 3rd.

I would encourage every member of the Brebeuf 
Community to think of those one or two individuals who 
truly inspired them;  who stood out among the rest, and 
who demonstrated a sense of selflessness, a sense of 
community and could be described as Men and Women 
for Others.  Get a hold of the nomination form – it is not a 
complex process and will take only a matter of minutes.  
Don’t wait for someone else to do it.  If you have been 
influenced by someone’s generosity or their leadership, 
or have seen someone who gives so freely of their talents 
on behalf of others, please take 10 minutes to tell their 
story, because the people we recognize are typically too 
humble to tell their own story.

These people give tirelessly and freely of their time and 
talents, they have helped us become the men and 
women we are today, they have made the Brebeuf 
Community and all the communities they serve better 
places,  the least we can do is recognize them for their 
contributions.

To nominate someone please go to  
www.brebeufalumni.org. 

The Nomination deadline has been extended to  
Friday, January 10, 2014.

• Humility 
• Friendship  
• Community 
• Being Men and Women for Others

Please forward the electronic version on this newsletter available 
online at  www.brebeufalumni.org

to any alumni who may not have received a copy.



I wish to support the Brebeuf 50th Anniversary:	 □ $1000	 □ $500	 □ $200	

			   □ $100	 □ $50   	 □ Other: ______________
I wish to direct my donation to:	
□ Brebeuf Technology Fund	 □ 50th Anniversary Legacy Fund	 □ Scholarships	 □ Area of greatest need
All donations of $50 or more will be recognized on the Wall of Honour.
Please make your cheque payable to Toronto Catholic District School Board. Receipts will be issued to the 
Donor shown below. Donations received after December 20, 2013 will receive a 2014 charitable tax receipt.
Please indicate graduation year so your contribution is counted towards your graduating class gift.
Name: ___________________________________________________	 Grad Year: 
Mailing Address: 
E-Mail:  
Home Phone: _____________________________________________	 Work Phone:
Name of donor to be recognized:

Thank you for supporting Brebeuf College School 
Please mail your cheque payable to TCDSB to: Brebeuf Futures Foundation, 211 Steeles Avenue East, Toronto, ON M2M 3Y6

Friday, 
May 2nd
Open House & 
Alumni Pub Night 
at Brebeuf
Cash Bar, Doors 
open at 7 pm.

Brebeuf’s 50th 
Anniversary Celebration

May 2, 3rd & 4th, 2014

The 50 for 50 Brebeuf College School Fundraiser
To help us celebrate our 50th anniversary, alumni and community members are invited to donate $50 using the Canada 
Helps online donation process.  The funds will be used to support academic awards and technology, instruments for the 
Arts, team uniforms for Athletics and retreats organized by our Chaplaincy Department. Donations of $50 or more will be 
recognized on our benefactor’s board. To donate:
	 •	 Go online to Canada Helps (www.canadahelps.org);
	 •	 Indicate you want to give to Toronto Catholic District School Board;
	 •	 Click on the “Donate Now” button;
	 •	 Enter a donation amount of $50 or any amount you wish to donate;
	 •	 Under Fund/Designation select Brebeuf College School #508;
	 •	 You can direct your donation to Academics, Arts, Athletics or Chaplaincy using the Message/Instructions box.  
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Saturday, 
May 3rd
50th Anniversary Dinner 
at Le Parc (Markham)
6:00 pm Reception, 
7:00 pm Dinner, 
▪ $150 per ticket includes 4 
course dinner & host bar;  
$1000 for a table of 8
▪ $125 for alumni 2009 
or younger and current & 
former staff.
▪ Special “early bird” pricing 
to be announced soon.

Sunday, 
May 4th
50th Anniversary 
Community Mass, 
Reception & 
BBQ Lunch
Begins at 11:00 am.

For further details please visit www.brebeufalumni.org or contact 
Frank MacGrath ’82 fmacgrath@gtigolf.com or 

Michael Da Costa ’92 michael.dacosta@rogers.com

The Alumni Association is raising money for the 50th Anniversary Legacy Fund. 
There are two option listed below outlining how alumni can contribute online or by cheque:


